
 

January 11, 2018 

 

TO: Hilbert Faculty and Staff 

FROM: Mike Sendor Chair, Hilbert College Board of Trustees 

At the request of the Hilbert College Board of Trustees, Cynthia Zane has agreed 

to stay on as President of Hilbert College for six additional months through 

December 2018.  The Board is suspending the search for a new President at this 

time and intends to resume the search in June with the next President assuming the 

position in January 2019.  The Board believes that this move best meets the needs 

of the College relative to the search because it will allow us to see the impact on 

enrollment of a full cycle of the Excelsior and ETA initiatives prior to hiring the 

next President. 


